
P E T I T I O N  T O  T R A V I S  C O U N T Y  C O M M I S S I O N E R S  &  T X D O T  R E G A R D I N G  H A M M E T T ’ S  C R O S S I N G  B R I D G E  

We, the following petitioners, would prefer that Hammett’s Crossing be left exactly as it is, with only the original, scenic, sturdy bridge that was built by local folks 
in the 1920s.  We believe that widening the bridge would actually decrease its safety because it would allow higher speeds.  Furthermore, despite the best of 
intentions, we fear that construction of any sort will have negative effects on air quality, water quality, vegetation, wildlife and the geology of the area.  

 NAME     (Please sign and print) EMAIL (Optional) ADDRESS ZIP 
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RETURN TO:  Annie Borden & Ric Sternberg; 24815 Hamilton Pool Rd; Round Mountain, TX 78663             CONTACT: texann@hughes.net            830-825-0133 


